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The Nursery children have really enjoyed decorating 
our Christmas tree this week. We have worked as a 
team and everyone helped to make it look beautiful! 
We have also really enjoyed exploring the ‘Nativity 
Scene’ in our Sensory Tray! 

 

This week in Reception the children have created their 
very own precious pirate jewellery beads! The made 
them from clay, then painted them and enjoyed them 
very carefully. Amazing work everyone! 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

This week in Year 1 the children have enjoyed 
decorating their beautiful robin Christmas baubles 
which will be placed on our school Christmas tree! 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

As part of one of our traditions at Rowena Academy, all the 
children have made a decoration for our ‘Rowena Christmas Tree’. 

The children are really proud of their hard work. 

 

 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms 
Kahler and Mrs Maddison.   

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week the children have been learning to 
measure length accurately using a ruler. The children 
compared measuring in centimetres and in metres 
before using a ruler to draw lines to the correct lengths.  


